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From the Principal’s Desk - 9 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have now come to the end of Term 1 and I hope you are well and in good spirits.  The events 

and news of the day, both locally and globally about COVID-19 are still startling and intruding into 

all of our everyday lives and routines in very significant ways. 

 

For schooling and education, it has caused a big shift in our “normal” and as parents and carers 

you are doing an extraordinary job.  We very much appreciate your efforts in supporting your 

children as they undertake their schooling from home and your patience and understanding as we 

navigate this new and daunting learning terrain. 

 

While there will be bumps as everyone transitions, our Wellbeing Team has developed two google 

apps, MTHS Parent Hub and MTHS Student Hub containing tips, apps and online/phone resources 

to support families in these challenging and uncertain times.  With the health and wellbeing of our 

families of foremost importance, if you or your child is struggling emotionally or feeling 

overwhelmed please contact the IEC office (02 9607275) for Intensive English Centre students 

and for high school students, the main office (02 9607 8669) to access support. 

 

Again, I thank you for your continued support of the school and our teachers, and your positive 

messages via email, Facebook and over the telephone.  Keep safe over the autumn holiday break, 

practice social distancing and good hygiene and most importantly, keep your own physical and 

mental wellbeing in mind. 

 

Parent Hub link: 
https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/mths-parent-hub/home 
 
Student Hub link: 
https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/mthsstudenthub/home 
 

 

 

Regards, 

Dr Ken Edge 

Principal 
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